
HB1554 OPPOSE Sales and Use Tax - Taxable Business Services - Alterations


Dear Ways and Means committee. I am writing to let you know that as a Maryland citizen, I 
STRONGLY oppose this bill. It is getting more and more difficult to afford living here. 


Better suggestion: Cut spending in Maryland. 


This deficit fix should not be placed on Maryland citizens. This bill will hurt all of us. 


Sincerely,

Linda Diefenbach

Middletown, MD

Frederick County



